
Wandin North Primary School   

WEEKLY NEWS 

Monday  24th April 2023 

Dates For Your Diary : 

• Monday  24th April  -  First Day Term 2 

• Tuesday  25th April  -  ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

• Friday  28th April  -  Free Dress      Easter Hat      Gold Coin—RCH Good Friday Appeal     

• Tuesday  2nd May  -  Athletics    Grades 3-6 

• Sunday  7th May  -  Working Bee # 3  -  Rescheduled date from 14th May  (Mother’s Day) 

• Tuesday  9th - Friday  12th May  -  Camp Howqua     Grade 5/6 

• Tuesday  16th May  -  School Council 

• Thursday  18th May  -  Open Night   

• Sunday  18th June  -  Working Bee #4 

Noteworthy :   

 Working Bee #3 Change Of Date :  The May working bee has been rescheduled to Sunday 7th May 

due to a clash with Mother’s Day on the 14th.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused by the 

change.   Families rostered on are :  Sheridan Piper (School Council Representative), Bassett /                 

Brown (Isla) / Clowes/Mildenhall /   Davidson / Delany / Dillema (Lucy) / Farrell / Farrow /                               

Graham (Diesel) / Kennedy / Murcutt / Oliver      Payne / Prinsen / Rackemann / Richards (Blake) /                  

Ross / Rundle / Tander / Troyahn / Vander Reyden /  Vaughan. 

OH&S : To ensure the safety of our volunteers, an OH&S briefing is conducted at each working bee.                            

Please read the “Volunteer Induction Handbook”:                                                                                                                       
https://www.wandinnorthps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Volunteer-Induction-Handbook.pdf                                                                                                     

Further information can be found in WNPS Volunteer Policy which can be found on the school’s website. 

 Staffing Announcement :  Starting week 1 of Term 2, we welcome back Mrs Jenny McArdle. Jenny 

has been an integral staff member at Wandin North PS for a number of years. We welcome Mrs 

McArdle back after taking the last 9 months off due to medical leave. Mrs McArdle will be replacing 

Mrs Jamie Sansom who will be commencing family leave week 2 of this term. We will be seeing Mrs 

McArdle in the Art room Tuesdays and Wednesdays and supporting Mrs Salvitti on Thursdays.  

 

 Rotary Club of Wandin ANZAC Day Service  :  The Rotary Club of Wandin will be conducting 

service at the Wandin Cenotaph on the corner of Beenak Road and Hunter Road at 8.30am. Our 

School Captains will be in attendance representing Wandin North Primary School and completing a 

reading. We encourage all our Wandin North Primary School community to attend. 

 

 Open Night  :  We are hoping families have noticed the Open Night flyer on Facebook and our new 

board on the highway. Our Open Night is on Thursday 18th May starting at 5:30pm. Open Night is 

great opportunity for current families to see our classrooms across all year levels, view our fabulous 

Art Show and enjoy the hands-on learning experiences on the night. We encourage new families to 

contact the school and book in for a group tour at 5:30, 6:00 or 6:30pm. 

https://www.wandinnorthps.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Volunteer-Induction-Handbook.pdf



